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No Sunday Service - Join Spring Fest x Peace Cup Instead!  

Sunday, June 1st 

Belvedere Estate - 723 South Broadway, Tarrytown, NY 

 
Dear Belvedere Community, 
 
There will be no regular Sunday Service this weekend. Instead, we invite you and your family to be part 
of Spring Fest x Peace Cup - a full-day celebration of faith, fun, and fellowship! 
 
Peace Cup athletes arrive by 9:00 AM 
 
Festivities begin at 10:00 AM 
 
Let's gather as a community in a different way this Sunday - full of joy, purpose, and unity. It's not just an 
event… it's a movement. 
 
More Info: 
 

Spring Fest: sites.google,com/view/spring-fest-2025/spring-fest/spring-fest 
 
Peace Cup: sites.google,com/view/spring-fest-2025/peace-cup/peace-cup 

 
Sign Up (as a volunteer, participant, vendor, or open mic): sites.google,com/view/spring-fest-2025/sign-
up 
 
Bring a friend - see you Sunday!  
 
Email admin@ belvederefamily,com 
 

 
 
Belvedere Family Community 
723 S Broadway 
Tarrytown, NY, 10591 
 
info@ belvederefamily,com 
 

Visit our website  


